
REPORT 
 
 
TO: Council’s Enterprises Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Chairperson 
 
DATE: 7 February 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Chairperson’s Report - Report FN11-02-01 
 

 
Firstly, my apologies for absence from this first Enterprises Subcommittee meeting 
for 2011.  However, I am confident that Councillor Norriss will fill the gap perfectly, 
thanks Trevor. 
 
It is obvious this election year is not going to be “clear weather” sailing, especially 
challenging in the commercial area, and so that flows on into the financial world. 
Just to make it challenging for not only the general rate payer but also local councils. 
 
I understand the committee will be addressed at this meeting by representatives of 
the Motueka Marine group with a proposal.  I have been involved in earlier 
discussions on this proposal and I personally believe such a development would be 
beneficial to both the Motueka community and the Tasman District.   Early days but 
positive!! 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Chairperson’s Report FN11-02-01 be received by Council’s Enterprises 
Subcommittee. 
 
 
Noel Riley 
Chair 
 


